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November 16, 2012 
 
 

To Whom it May Concern:  
 
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to write a letter of recommendation for Copperstate Fire 
Protection, specifically Mr. Tim Snow and his very professional team.   My most recent 
project with Copperstate Fire included installation of new fire alarm systems, while the 
existing systems had to remain operational, at six (6) Elementary Schools for the 
Paradise Valley School District.  Four (4) of these schools were completed concurrently 
over the very short summer break with a late project award from the District.  To make 
this possible, Copperstate Fire masterfully fast-tracked the first four (4) sets of Fire Alarm 
drawings and permits by working closely with the Engineer of Record and the City of 
Phoenix Fire Department.  The remaining two (2) schools were completed after hours to 
minimize disruption to the ongoing operations at the school sites.   
 
In addition, Copperstate was instrumental in initiating and implementing a District wide 
upgrade to bring the Notifier ONYXWorks Addressable System online and provide 
remote access for many of the Paradise Valley schools.   
 
Copperstate’s experienced personnel and comprehensive project approach earned 
the respect of the entire project team including the Engineer of Record, the School 
District, City of Phoenix Fire Department Inspector, and Brignall Construction.    
 
It is a pleasure to work with Copperstate Fire and I highly recommend them as a partner 
on any project.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.   
 
Respectfully, 
Brignall Construction Co., Inc.  
 
 
Susan Rojas 
Project Manager 
602-265-8339 office 
602-329-1629 mobile 
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